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MEMO 
 
TO:  Julian Tackett, Commissioner 
 
FROM:  Sarah Bridenbaugh, Assistant Commissioner 
 
DATE:  April 26, 2023 
 
RE: Financial Aid Report  

  

At your direction, I have completed the annual financial aid reports from the member schools for the 2021-2022 
academic year. We have 100% compliance from our member schools in submitting the survey. In accordance 
with the adjusted schedule that was submitted and approved during the 2019-2020 school year, we will 
continue to send this report out during the fall for the prior school year’s report. 

At this time, we do have all member schools reports and are doing a thorough review of the data. I will have a 
full report for you at the July meeting.  
 

 

  

 


